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PIA Committee

From: Julianne Lee <leesatkula@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 26, 2016 8:59 PM
To: PIA Committee
Subject: Governance 

The citizens of Maui deserve to have the proposed changes to Maui's form of governance 
put forward.  Move this issue to advance it along in the process. 
Julianne Perry Lee 
Haiku 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


